
 

 
 

DATE:  July 5, 2022 

TO:   Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 

FROM:  Vice Chancellor Jonah Nicholas, CLPCCD  

SUBJECT: CLPCCD Masking Policy Update 
 
 
The Alameda County Public Health Department has moved back into the COVID-19 Community Level 
red tier, designated as high risk.  As a result, the Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 
(CLPCCD) will now revert back to an indoor masking policy consistent with the high-risk tier.  Indoor 
masking is now required, regardless of vaccination status, in all District and College locations.  This 
change at CLPCCD district offices and our college campuses is effective immediately.   

Every Thursday afternoon, the county updates its information and determines whether Alameda County is 
in low, medium, or high risk. The assessment is based on hospitalization rates and on new cases of 
COVID-19. Our community will be able to review the weekly status by viewing the tool that is available 
HERE. We will also share any changing status with you via email and on-campus signage. See below to 
view how to interpret what each level means for you. 

 

http://districtazure.clpccd.org/urgentalerts/index.php


July 5, 2022 
COVID-19 Update 

 
In addition to this overall masking policy, Cal/OSHA allows for staff to request that individuals entering 
their personal work space use a mask regardless of the county’s current status. Staff are asked to post the 
attached sign around their work area if they are making such a request.  Please note that our public health 
experts recommend that wearing masks and getting vaccinated are the best ways to stay protected. 

An update to the website is forthcoming.  

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

 


